
Planning Commission Meeting  September 16th, 2025 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Planning Commission Meeting Brief 
This brief is not intended to be a full account of the meeting. 

Full Audio of this meeting is available on the City Web site www.Cityofprineville.com 
 

Members Present: Marty Bailey, Erika Montgomery, Jason York, Priscilla Smith, Brian Samp 
 

Staff Present:   Joshua Smith (Planning Director), Tasha Brackin (Associate Planner) 
 

Provided Testimony: None 

 

Regular Meeting (5:30 P.M.) 
 

I. Call to order: Planning Director called meeting to order. 
 

 

II. Public Hearing: The Planning Commission reviewed and considered action for the following item: 

A) None Scheduled 

 

III. Planning Commission Matters:  
 

 

A) Virtual option for meetings – The City has changed our meetings for City Council and Planning Commission, to 
allow streaming audio and video.  
 

B) Present Barnes Butte Aquatic & Recreation Center Concept – The Planning Director presented the concept 
plan including site layout and conceptual drawings.  The presentation included the five (5) stages of the 
concept plan, with an ideal construction date in 2028.    
 

 

IV. Planning Director’s Report:   

A) The Director also updated the Commission on various ongoing City projects and developments underway.  
   
 

Meeting adjourned: 6:16 P.M. 

Next Meeting September 16th 5:30 P.M.  
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